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I am submitting comments pertaining to  Docket No. 14–179–LNG, an application from 
Pieridae.

I request an extension of the comment period for this project.  The time between the final 
application and this close of comments is inadequate.

 

I would also submit the following comments now.

 

This permit should be denied.  It is NOT in the interest of the U.S. public.  The only benefits 
will accrue to the company.

 

Not only will it cause harm to the local environment, increase the long-term use of fossil fuels 
thus frustrating our national interest in addressing climate change, but it will send natural gas 
overseas instead of using it for domestic purposes.

Ellen Z. Harrison
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